
February 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Noyes 

Consulting Investigative Producer 

KCBS-TV 

6121 Sunset Boulevard 

Los Angeles, California 90028 

 

Dear Pete: 

 

Thank you for sending me a videotape of the piece on Nagell and the Board.  I thought it was a 

polished, fair and informative report.  I will keep you informed if there are any developments. 

 

Again, thanks for the tape.  It was a pleasure working with you and Drew. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


